
From: Paul Lindquist <PLINDQUIST@ramboll.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 6:45 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Cc: Kristin Jones (Kristin.Jones@newellco.com); Jeanne Tarvin; Susan Petrofske; 

EMacAlister@Geosyntec.com 
Subject: BRRTS#02-36-588656 (Former Mirro Plant No. 2) Potable Well Sampling 

Update 
 
Hello Tauren, 
 
This e-mail provides a brief update regarding implementation of the potable well sampling activities 

proposed in the April 2022 Immediate Action Work Plan approved by the WDNR on May 15, 2022 for 
the former Mirro Plant No. 2 facility (BRRTS #02-36-588656).  To date, four of five access agreements 
have been secured from the residences identified for sampling.  Potable well samples were collected 
from the four homes on the dates indicated below: 

 
• 3202 Mirro Drive (July 28, 2022) 

• 2519 Woodland Drive (August 1, 2022) 
• 2722 Woodland Drive (July 29, 2022) 
• 3104 Woodland Drive (July 29, 2022) 

 
The samples have been submitted to the testing laboratories for PFAS analysis and we anticipate 
receiving the results during the week of August 22nd.  In accordance with the approved work plan, 
Ramboll will submit the NR 716.14 data transmittals within 15 business days from receipt of the final 

lab reports. 
 
We also wanted to advise you that numerous attempts have been made to secure access to the fifth 
residence (1750 Mirro Drive).  Most recently, Ramboll representatives were able to speak with the 
homeowner in person on August 1st; however, the homeowner did not agree to allow the sampling 
activities.  Ramboll provided the homeowner with another paper copy of the access agreement to 
review along with contact information should they have any questions or decided to allow access to 

sample their well for PFAS.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Paul Lindquist 

Managing Consultant 

1692722 - Great Lakes 

  

D 262-901-3510 

M 612-209-8676 

plindquist@ramboll.com 

_________________________________ 
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